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CITY OF JOLIET 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 

 
 N3 - EX SUBCONTRACT FOR EXCAVATION FOR THE NEW CONSTRUCTION OF A 

SINGLE-FAMILY RESIDENCE AT 1414 WOODRUFF AVENUE, 1317 DEMMOND 

STREET, & 1102 ANTRAM STREET 
 

 

THE ATTENTION TO ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS ON THE ABOVE REFERENCED PROJECT 

IS CALLED TO THE FOLLOWING 
 

This Addendum forms a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the Bidding Documents, with 

amendments and additions noted below. 

 

This Addendum consists of the following: 

Clarifications and Contract changes regarding N3 - EX SUBCONTRACT FOR EXCAVATION FOR 

THE NEW CONSTRUCTION OF A SINGLE-FAMILY RESIDENCE AT 1414 WOODRUFF 

AVENUE, 1317 DEMMOND STREET, & 1102 ANTRAM STREET 

 

1. For bidding purposes  - base your quote on the following:  

a. Sewer excavations at a depth of 10 feet to the middle of the ROW. 

b. Water excavation to a depth of 5 feet to the middle of the ROW. 

2. Actual construction deviations from the above will be administered by change order. 

 

 

 

 

Acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the space provided in the Bid Form and exterior of bid 

submission envelope. Failure to do so may disqualify the Bidder. 
 

Any questions regarding the above should be directed to Jeff Sterr, Property Maintenance 

Coordinator, at (815) 724-4096, or Margaret McEvilly, City of Joliet Purchasing/Contracts 

Administrator at (815) 724-3926. 
 

PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS SHALL ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THE APPROPRIATE 

ADDENDUM NUMBER BY STATING THIS ON THE OUTSIDE OF THE SEALED ENVELOPE 

CONTAINING THE BID PROPOSAL FOR THE ABOVE MENTIONED CONTRACT.  

FURTHER, BID PROPOSALS MAY NOT BE OPENED WITHOUT ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

OF RECEIPT OF ALL ADDENDUMS FOR THE GIVEN CONTRACT. 

DEPARTMENT OF MANAGEMENT & BUDGET 
              PURCHASING DIVISION 
             MARGARET E. MCEVILLY 
                PHONE: 815/724-3925 
                   FAX: 815/724-3929 
              mmcevilly@jolietcity.org 
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